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Parents Evening – Year 7 & 12 Tutor Evening  

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

The first opportunity to meet your child’s tutor will take place on Thursday 5th October 2017, 4pm-7pm. The 

Academy is offering a slightly different opportunity for the first evening with the aims outlined below: 

- meet the tutor to discuss initial attitude to learning across all curriculum areas 

- discuss how students have settled into the school 

- talk about the Academy report that parents receive throughout the year 

- meet members of the MLT (Year Heads)  

Appointments with tutors will be 6 minutes and refreshments will be available. Appointments can be made through 

the online booking system from 7pm on Friday 29th September.  

This evening is supported throughout the year by a number of opportunities to meet teaching staff, an approach 

that it is different to many other schools. An outline of the year, together with instructions regarding the online 

booking, can be found on the reverse of this letter. Appointments for all of these evenings are made through the 

online booking system. 

If there are any queries regarding the Academy’s parents evening system, then please do not hesitate to contact the 

relevant head of key stage. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

      
 

Kathleen Baxter    Ben White    Louise Holdback 
Deputy Head of School, Head of KS3 Deputy Head of School, Head of KS4 Assistant Principal, Head of KS5 
 


